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The Gospel 

     If you were to die today, do you know where you will spend all of eternity? Jesus says in 

John 3:16 “For God so loved the world, that he gave his only Son, that whoever believes in 

him should not perish but have eternal life.” Yes, God loves you that much! He desires for all 

to be saved and to know the truth. Ultimately, He wants to have a relationship with you! 

There is nothing we can do to earn, work, or even buy our way into Heaven. We are saved by 

grace through faith and not of works so that no one may boast. The Lord Jesus did everything 

for us at the cross, by dying for our sins and raising from the dead on the 3rd day, conquering 

death. He is alive and well, seated at the right hand of the Father. He did this for you, so that 

you can have eternal life if you believe. All who call upon the name of the Lord will be 

saved. Buddha, Mahammad, baptism, being good, going to church, checking all the right 

boxes, will not save you. Only Jesus Christ can save! There is no other name we have been 

given under Heaven which we must be saved by. Today is the day of Salvation! 

     It is hard to believe that the summer is practically gone just like that. The month of August 

went by fast from doing campground ministry to serving the homeless in the community 

alongside a few local churches. The people in the campground have been hit and miss, but 

seeds were planted. God’s Word will not return void! We have been able to help the 

homeless get out of the heat, give out basic toiletry kits, and share God’s love. Our schedule 

for the remainder 

of the year is fully 

packed, and our 

schedule for 2025 

is starting to fill 

faster than we 

anticipated. If you 

have yet to book 

your dates to bring 

our ministry to 

your church, hurry 

before they are 

gone. Whether we 

are there short term 

or for a little 

longer, we would 

love to come love 

on you, your 

church, and your community, as we share the Gospel. We have some exciting things in the 

works for spring/summer 2025, so please stay tuned in the upcoming months for details. 

Perhaps we will be with you or in a city near you! We are just a little over a week from 

heading to South Africa. God has been so good to us! We are a little short on the funds, but 

trust the Lord to do the impossible to cover the remaining balance. We ask that you pray for 

the people we will meet along the way, while there, and on the way back. Pray for lives to be 



changed and souls to be saved, as we go be the hands and feet of Christ to a lost and dying 

world headed to a place called hell. Yes, hell is a real place. Matter of fact, Jesus talked more 
about hell than He did Heaven. It’s not a place we want anyone to go; please reach out to us 

today if you are uncertain of where you will spend all of eternity. For today is the day of 

Salvation!  

In Christ, 

 

Pastor Matt 

Meeting people where they are and taking them where they need to go! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

If you would like more info on how you could support this ministry, please email us at 

redoakministries@q.com for more information. 


